
A summary of each year's
curriculum goals are on our
website and can be found here.  
Take some time to engage with
your child about their learning -
and use this as a quick and easy
conversation starter!

Our Term 2 core value is Respect. In
class, the students will be participating
in lessons about respect. We encourage
you at home to also talk to your children
about what it means to ‘respect yourself,
respect others and the place you are in’.
This week we have been targeting the
way the students line up at places like
assembly, and we have be proud of the
improvements.

A box of RAT kits for each student went
home yesterday or today, please look for
them in your child’s bag and read the
message sent on Compass yesterday
about current COVID regulations for
schools.

Stay safe,
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This Week at Joeys

What is my child
learning this Term?

Virginia Outred,Principal

Parent Engagement
Session

On Fri June 3 we invite you to the
classrooms to participate in a
learning session. This term it is
Creative Arts - and we would love
you to join us!

https://www.sjndbb.catholic.edu.au/learning-teaching/the-curriculum/


Please do not join the line of cars if there
are already 3 in the zone. 
The 4th car on the corner means that the
intersection becomes extremely
dangerous for cars in Wellington St. You
may have to drive around the block. Please
be patient, the zone is nearly always clear
by 3.15 at the latest.  

@joeysnarrabeen

Kiss and Ride Safety

Follow Us: 

What's Happening

P&F Meeting: Join via
Zoom Mon May 23

All parents and friends are invited to attend our
Term 2 meeting, to be held on Monday May 23
at 7pm via Zoom using this link. 

The agenda for our P&F meeting was set last
week. In my report, I will be talking about the
Collaborative Coaching project our school is
conducting, focussed on professional learning
and team collaboration for teachers, in teaching
numeracy to their class.  

Upcoming Key Dates
May 20 - Walk Safely to School day 
May 20 - Election Day Fundraiser Donation Drop Off
May 21 - Election Day Year 6 Fundraiser
May 23 - P& F Term 2 General Meeting
May 24 - Diocesan Cross Country
May 27 - School Disco (Tickets on QKR!)
June 3 - Parent Engagement Session at School
June 30 - Last Day of Term 2

https://dbbcatholic.zoom.us/j/66006712270?from=addon


@joeysnarrabeen
Follow Us: 

Join in at Joeys

It's the event the students LOVE and it's
here! Grab your tickets to the VIVID Disco
on QKR now. 

In terms of merch, there are now only
tutus left on QKR, however there will be
some merch available on the night for sale. 

You are of course, welcome to grab your
own brightly themed gear and dress up!
Gel-based glow sticks are unfortunately
not permitted as there have been some
issues previously. 

We look forward to a great night! 

The VIVID DISCO - May 27

St Joseph's are happy to participate in Walk
Safely to School Day on Friday May 20. All you
have to do is walk safely to school with your child!
Some ideas: 

- Walk from your home to school
- Park a block or two away and walk that little bit
further
- Join in with the school group and walk together

Mrs Brooks will be at the car park by Lake Park
(opposite The Melting Pot cafe) to begin a walk to
school at 8am via the Pelican Path. It would be
great if you could join us! All children are to come
supervised by an adult. No bikes or scooters
please - we are celebrating walking!

Walk to School Day -
This Friday May 20



@joeysnarrabeen
Follow Us: 

Things to Know

Canteen needs a Hand!

 We're desperately looking for Canteen volunteers!

- It only takes a few hours (not the entire day)

- You're not on your own - you'll have someone to help you

- You don't need to be able to cook!

- We welcome Mums, Dads, Grandparents and friends too!

Find out what dates are available and how to sign up or email Nicole:

nicolegleadow@gmail.com

The Year 6 class parents are running a Year
6 fundraiser in the school grounds as the
Parish Hall is an election booth for the day. 

They need donations of cakes to sell, which
will be gratefully accepted at the canteen on
Friday May 20. (Ingredients list would be very
welcome). 

We would also love it if you could choose to
vote at the school and pick up a treat!
 
Thank you! 

Election Day - May 21

https://www.sjndbb.catholic.edu.au/news-events/canteen/
mailto:nicolegleadow@gmail.com

